
Mr. Will Seuffert 
Executive Secretary 
Minnesota Public Utilities Commission 
121 7th Place East, Suite 350 
St. Paul, MN 55101-2147 
 
Dear Mr. Seuffert, 
 
ID8 RNG Development is a renewable thermal energy development company that builds, owns and 
operates assets.  We are enabling a transition to cleaner more environmentally responsible energy 
future. We respectfully submit this letter in support of CenterPoint Energy’s proposed interconnection 
service. 
 
We are currently working with a family-owned dairy farm outside of Wyanett Township, Minnesota to 
help them achieve their sustainability goals. Part of their vision is to recycle their waste into renewable 
energy in the form of renewable natural gas. CenterPoint Energy provides gas to the nearby town of 
Princeton, and we are in discussions with CenterPoint Energy about interconnecting to their system. 
 
Opening CenterPoint Energy’s system to renewable natural gas is an important step to helping 
Minnesota reach its potential for generating renewable energy from waste resources. Farmers looking 
to transition to renewable sources of energy, and otherwise become more sustainable, need partners to 
help them turn their waste into an energy resource. For these reasons, ID8 Energy urges the 
Commission to approve CenterPoint Energy’s petition and allow them to bring renewable natural gas 
onto their system. 
 
Respectfully, 
 
 
 
Beau Griffey  
Principal and Founder 


